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Subject: Report on Bids for Street Light Conversion Program 

SUMMARY 

The subject project, as part of the City's Capital Improvement Porgram, has been 
advertised for bids. The City Engineer recommends that this report be filed pending 
recommendation of bid award at a later date. 

BACKGROUND 

On May 13, 1980 the City Council approved plans and specifications for STREET LIGHT 
CONVERSION PROGRAM. Bids were received and opened by the City Clerk in the Couhcil 

Chambers on June 3, 1980. The bids received are as follows: 

FINANCIAL DATA 

Collins Electrical Company 
M & M Electric 
Grason Electric Company 

$218,800 
$220,474 
$251,102 

   

IN FY 1979-1980 the City Council approved in the Engineering Budget $150,000 of State 
Surplus Funds for the subject project. Total amount currently available for this 
project is $144,000. Total estimated construction cost was $206,100. 	Additional 

analysis of the project and the bids is necessary before a valid recommendation can 

be made. 

RECOMMENDATION 

The City Engineer recommends that this report be filed and recommendation of bid 
award be made at a later date. 

Recommendation Approved 

wsisw,14  it, 
k/ Walter J. Slipe, City Manager 
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